
 

 

 
 

April 24, 2015 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
RE: EB-2015-0124/EB-2015-0125: Hudson Energy Canada Corp. - Application for Gas Marketer 
and Electricity Retailer License Renewal 
 
Hudson Energy Canada Corp. (Hudson Energy) is in receipt of the Confidential Board Staff 
Interrogatories for EB-2015-0124/EB-2015-0125.  Hudson Energy requests an extension to the 
date that the company is required to file its responses to each Interrogatory from May 8, 2015 
to May 22, 2015.  The company is currently preparing its year end reporting and a number of 
key individuals are heavily focused and involved in this activity.   
 
Should you wish to discuss, I can be reached by phone at 403-462-4299 or by email. 
 
Regards, 

 
 
 
 

 
Nola Ruzycki 
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 


